
From
V.C. Notice:- 09.02.2024 at 2:30 P.M.

To

Director Genral, Higher Education, Ha]ryana,
Shiksha Sadan, Sector-S, Panchkula

The Principals of all the Govt. Col in the Haryana State.

Memo No. DHE-0 10009 I 57 12021 - ination-DHE
Dated, Panchkula the 1-:*>o>q

subject: video conference regarding updatiln of ERI, portal.

Kindly refer to the subject cited above

I am directed to inform you that a vi{eo conference is scheduled to be held

09,02.2024 at 02:30 P.M, regarding ERp porral.

Therefore, you are requested to make it convenient to attend the above said vid

conference by using the link mentioned below:-

Endst. No, Even

1 ,opy is sent

Department's website,

,4 Ar\.'4rr
o.r,Wi6tor Coordination

for Direr:tor General, Higher Education,
Haryana, Pyhkula

Dated, Parlr;hkula, the g- >o"t .l

to Incharge- IT Cell (Local) for uploading the same on th

.?p -

t$6: V\1\v\ r"^
Deputy Director Coordination

fbr Director General, Higher Education,
uarvffiapchkula


